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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Natalie Gladden <Natalie.Gladden@whitebuffalo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 4:52 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Price, Henryetta (Contract); Davis, Amanda
Subject: [EXT] Ore Ida 14 Federal 2 - Devon Energy

Importance: High

All, 
 
Devon Energy has two current spills open for this site.  They are planning on plugging the well in the next few 
months.  WBE has delineated the release from 9/23/18 (does not have an RP# assigned) but will be delineating the 
release from 11/18/15.  Both releases will be remediated at the time of the reclamation of the site.   
 
On behalf of WBE and Devon Energy we would like extend the above mentioned remediations until June 1st, 2019.  If for 
some reason the well is not plugged by this time, we will notify you immediately.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Natalie Gladden 
Regulatory & Environmental Director 
 

 
White Buffalo Environmental, Inc. 
407 East Broadway 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
O: (575) 738-0424 
F: (575) 738-0430 
C: (575) 390-6397 
 


